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September 2019 
 

October Cabaret Dance Party Fundraiser 

 Posters and postcards have been sent to the printer. These will be made available to chorus 
members for distribution at the Sept. 16th rehearsal 

 Both an email campaign and a social media campaign and boost will be executed closer to the 
time of the event. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted by Doug Wentz, Public Relations and Marketing Chairperson 


